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Breast Cancer Programs in Native Communities

The 2024 Washington State Legislature directed WSIPP to examine peer states’ programming related to breast cancer for native communities.
Specifically, WSIPP is directed to describe programs for education and prevention before diagnosis, and support and resources after diagnosis, and to
summarize any available research on these programs. The programs must be operated by the state, tribes, or tribes in coordination with the state.

The report is due to the legislature by June 30, 2025.,/br>
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The Washington State Legislature created the Washington State Insititute for Public Policy in 1983.  A Board of Directors-representing the legislature,
the governor, and public universities-governs WSIPP and guides the development of all activities.  WSIPP's mission is to carry out practical research,
at legislative direction, on issues of importance to Washington State.
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